
 
 

honors 
 

Friends Meeting at 
Cambridge 

 
with our “Efficient Congregants” Award.   The congregants of 
the Friends Meeting at Cambridge have requested more free home 
energy assessments (or “energy audits”) than any other 
Massachusetts Interfaith Power & Light member congregation.  In 
so doing, the congregants are modeling in their homes the quest for 
energy efficiency that MIP&L member congregations pursue in 
their houses of worship. Thank you, Friends, for setting a powerful 
example of environmental stewardship for the community of faith.  

 
______________________________ ______________________________  
Thomas E. Nutt-Powell  Stephen B. MacAusland 
Co-Founder and President  Co-Founder and Treasurer 
 

Signed on this Eighteenth day of November 2004.  


